May 4, 2022

Dear Mr. Ed Davis,

I am pleased to inform you that the Newport Professional Firefighters Local 45 PAC is proud to
endorse you in your candidacy for Newport City Commission. The firefighters acknowledge and
appreciate your support for public safety within the City of Newport. You have expressed the
importance of placing the safety of our residents, guests, and business owners of our great city as
top priority. Your endless advocacy and involvement within the community is unwavering.

We stand with you and look forward to the future with you as a City of Newport Commissioner.
If you have any questions or we can assist you in any way, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

Josh Stephenson



